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VanMouwerik Reid

From: Damon Jensen <damon@fuseelectricllc.com>
Sent: Friday, March 22, 2019 7:37 AM
To: SWF Exhibits
Subject: Vote NO on HB 3031

Dear Chair Taylor, 
 
This will cost the smallest business an additional cost that will either force us to shut the doors or pass the raising cost to 
the consumer.  Hopefully you see the impact that will made across the board! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Damon Jensen 
4152 Chandy Way S 
Salem, OR 97302 
damon@fuseelectricllc.com 
 


